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January 24, 2023 

 

Notice of RFP Cancellation 

 

Reference is made to the Request for Proposals P3A-RFP-2022-002 (“RFP”) 
issued by the Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnerships Authority (“P3 
Authority”) on November 2, 2022, seeking competitive proposals for 
Procurement and Contract Management Services.   

The P3 Authority has canceled the RFP due to specification changes and plans 
to re-issue a new RFP within the next month. The P3 Authority appreciates the 
time and effort firms invested in preparing a response for the RFP, and 
apologizes for any inconvenience this cancellation may have caused. 

Once the new RFP is available, the P3 Authority will notify all firms that have 
submitted a proposal and will also publish a notice on www.p3.pr.gov. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us at procurements@p3.pr.gov if you have any 
questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

Puerto Rico Public-Private Partnerships Authority 
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